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Does the report contain confidential or exempt information?  ☐ Yes ☒ No 

If relevant, state which appendix is exempt, and provide exempt information paragraph 

number or reason if confidential :  

1 Executive Summary 

1.1 During the Public Consultation for the A34 Perry Barr Highway scheme, petitions 

2142 and 2156 were received containing a total of 7,078 signatures. Due to the 

size of the petition, Business Management Committee decided that the petition 

was to be debated at a meeting of full Council.  

2 Motion 

2.1 Council notes the petitions 2142 and 2156 submitted in support of the A34 

Flyover. Pending the re-consideration of the Full Business Case for the scheme by 

Cabinet, following a call-in by the Sustainability and Transport Overview & Scrutiny 

Committee, the Council recommends that these petitions are discharged.  

3 Background 

3.1 Cabinet report dated 15 October 2019, A34 Perry Barr Highway Improvement 

Scheme – Full Business Case (FBC).  

 

  


